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Dear 1 Hargreaves,

It's me, Mrs T |

How are you all? T hope you and your families are all well and safe. ©

I have SO missed you all whilst I was off school, as I have been quite poorly.
I am much better now, and I came back on Monday and you are all at home®

I was redlly, really looking forward to being back and seeing you all. But then all this has happened about
the Coronavirus and we are all having to do what is REALLY, REALLY, REALLY important to stop the virus
from spreading, which is to stay at home and wash hands frequently and keep well, healthy and safe. &

When all this is over, I am so excited and looking forward to seeing you all

I have missed you all so much over the last month and have been thinking about you every day. I have
missed seeing your lovely work, listening to your wonderful ideas, seeing your creativity and so much more
as well as all the fun and learning we do at school together.

I know Mrs MaclLeod and Mrs Cheema and All the Year 1 Teachers have worked very, very hard in the
last few days before school closed to get you some amazing work and learning you can do at home, as
this too is REALLY important to do, so that your wonderful minds keep growing as you continue learning
at home. PLEASE do them and keep on top it otherwise you will have to do it all again when you are back
at school.

I would like to share a poem with you, it is one of my favourite poems and always makes me laugh and
cheers me up, it is written by Michael Rosen. He is an awesome poet and I know you will love this. It is
called Chocolate cake.

You can watch him read it on this link:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/clips/zp9b4wx

Hope you enjoy it!

So PLEASE stay strong, positive, healthy and safe, this is a strange time BUT it will pass, and we will be
back in school to enjoy our wonderful learning and fun inspirational activities again soon.

I will write again soon, but in the meantime REMEMBER the importance of keeping safe and washing your
hands and enjoy the time you are getting to spend with your loved ones.

Best wishes,always,

Mrs Tarmohamed




